Paws from the Principal

Dear Parents,

Spring is in the air! I can’t
believe that we are getting
to the end of the school year
already. We have some
exciting things happening
over the next few weeks, so
please take note of the
calendar items.

We are also coming into
testing season. Please try to
have your students at
school as much as possible.
If they must miss, please
check with your child’s
teachers to plan around
testing times. They will have
the schedule. We want our
students to do their best
work, so please help them
get adequate sleep and a
good breakfast. If your child
gets anxious before a test,
please help them remember
that the test isn't
everything. It is one way for
us to see what they have
learned this year and we
want to celebrate!

BLACK RIDGE ELEMENTARY

Our school musical,
Mulan, was a hit!

Important Dates

April 14 PTA Skate Night

May 19 Dance Festival

May 83 Kindergarten Graduation
May 85 6th Grade Graduation
May 26 Last Day of School

State Science Fair
We had a few 6th grade students competing from our school in
the State Science Fair and we had two winners from our school.
Congratulations to Derek Marinos (2nd Place - Category: Earth
& Environmental Science for his project "Got Metal?”) and Rylie
Beck (2nd Place - Category: Life Science for her project "The
Power of Peer Pressure: Perception vs. Reality).




See What We’ve Been Up To!

Congratulations to our Battle of the
Books Winners.

4th grade takes advantage of the
weather to study science.

Mulan and Mushu

6th Grade Valentine Dance

Cast of Mulan

Christmas Sing

Mrs. Holt’s high school students made
these costumes for Mulan.

Cast of Mulan




